February 15, 2023
Dear Shaker Landing Owner Neighbors,

Thank you all who have answered with your input on the survey for preferences regarding the
installation and storage of boat lifts on our docks and grounds.

The survey results show strong opposition (21-4) to additional hardware and equipment on our
shoreline. The Board has followed the sentiments expressed by the owners and denied the
request.

While we have a duty to give open opportunities for any of our owners to make requests
regarding special adaptations or amendments in communal rules and regulations, we shall

continue to serve the interests of the whole of the Shaker Landing community.

Sincerely, Joan Holcombe, Secretary



